
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chandigarh 

Notice for New Admission 

          19.03.2022 

Dear Parents 

This temporary group has been formed by Tender Heart High School towards 

new/fresh admissions and you have been added to it to reach important notices 

to you. Subsequent to opening of school from Tuesday 29.03.2022 you will be 

added by the Class Teacher of the relevant class of your child to its WhatApp 

group and this group will then be closed. 

Principal 

 


